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Water Committee Meeting
November 7th, 2013
6:00PM 100 W. Boundary Street

Present: John Owen, Mike Boitnott, Megan Phillips, Nydra Owen, and Jim Bridgewater.

The committee discussed the $25,000 DECO grant the Village has been approved for to use towards a water project. Derick Cheek with DECO has contacted the office in regards to the grant and what the project plans are. Mr. Cheek also needs to know if we are looking for a one year or a two year grant project. Clerk Phillips has compiled a list of meters that she feels are important to be changed as soon as possible. Mike Boitnott had quotes from IMCO that showed the whole new reader and hot rod transmitters that are compatible with the current meters in use.  Another committee meeting will be arranged so that IMCO can come and explain their quoted and answer any questions we might have. 
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Recorded and prepared by: Megan Phillips


					
